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CPRD + Tumblebears: A New Cheer Season Begins!

We’re excited to announce a fresh new chapter for NYC Cheer—now powered by Chehalem Park & Recreation District (CPRD) in partnership with Tumblebears Gym!
As CPRD takes the lead for the first time this fall, we’re stepping away from past travel and competitive programming to refocus on what cheer does best: building confidence, teamwork, and spirit in a fun and inclusive environment.
Whether you’re returning to the squad or cheering with us for the first time, this season promises high energy, supportive coaching, and memorable sideline experiences.
Together with Tumblebears Gym, we’re assembling a dynamic leadership team to bring this vision to life:
· Grace Stoffregen, Head Coach, will guide weekly practices and game day prep with her high-energy, athlete-first approach.
· Abby Burgess, Social Media Manager, will keep families informed and highlight team moments all season long.
· Tabitha Church will lead community engagement and fundraising efforts to bring even more spirit to the squad.
CPRD staff will also be supporting practices and events throughout the season—and you just might see a few familiar faces or surprise guests stopping by to help cheer the team on. We’re creating something special, and we can’t wait to share it with your family.
Questions? Contact us at tumblebearsgym@gmail.com, or visit the CPRD website for more details.
Thanks for your support—we can’t wait to see what this season brings!
—CPRD & the Tumblebears Team

